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To:  Mayor and City Council  
 

From: Mark A. Kibby, City Administrator 
 

Date:  December 20, 2016 
 

Re:  Council Housekeeping Report 
 

 

1. The Warwick and Arlington Water Main Replacement Project is nearly 

finished.  The Warwick Street portion will be connected on January 9
th

 to 

the main service line on Allen Road. 

2. The boiler replacement at the ice arena has been completed. 

3. The Fire Department will be taking delivery of the new Ambulance on 

January 4
th

. 

4. Have a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!! 
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